
   

Welcome to St. George Church  
A Parish with Spirit and Heart ! 

 

74 Old Glenwood Rd. West Falls, NY 14170 -9704 

Web: www.stgeorgercchurch.org    Email: stgeorge.wf@gmail.com 

Phone: (716) 652-3153    Fax: (716) 687-1336    Faith Formation Office: (716) 652-0126 

Sr. Lori High, SSMN, Parish Administrator   Msgr. Jim Wall, Sacramental Minister   

Kathy Kita, Director of Faith Formation  

 
Week of August 14 , 2016 

 

Twentieth  Sunday in Ordinary Time  
 

Once again, many thanks for the messages of welcome last 
weekend. My initial experiences of St. George Parish community 
have caused me to reflect on several ideas.  

One overwhelmingly obvious reality is how well you, the people 
of this faith community, have embraced the responsibilities of 
maintaining a vibrant Catholic Church. I hope to pay attention 
to what you have created and what you desire for our future 

together as we seek to faithfully follow the teachings of Jesus.  

Another thought that has remained with me these days is that you, the people 
of this faith community, have been noticed. Your history, your diversity, your 
fidelity have been noticed by our Bishop and his associates. Evidence of this is 
the confidence the Bishop has shown in allowing our new form of shared parish 
leadership to be established here. It is our challenge to persevere in honest 
dialogue, with hearts and minds open to God's Spirit of love, so that we may 
present the face of Christ to everyone we encounter. May we draw on the 
courage of our patron, St. George, as we journey together. 
 

Sister Lori  Email: sisterlori@stgeorgercchurch.org 

(Pssstéwe made the news! Check out the August issue of the Western New York Catholic for the article!) 

http://www.stgeorgercchurch.org/
mailto:stgeorge.wf@gmail.com
mailto:sisterlori@stgeorgercchurch.org
http://www.wnycatholic.org/documents/August2016.pdf


   

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK  

Saturday, August 13 5 pm Jim Moeller, by Mary Alice Harrigan 

Sunday, August 14 8:30 am Sophie Cook, by Tim Murphy 
Sunday, August 14 11 am Mary & Michael Casciano, by Frank & Louise Dolce 

Monday, August 15 8 am Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary   
John & Irene Szeliga, by Geri & Richard Mieth 

Tuesday, August 16 8 am Charlie Codori, by Mary Ann Pietrzak 

Wednesday, August 17 8 am Communion Service and Novena  

Thursday, August 18 8 am Communion  Service  

Friday, August 19 8 am Souls to be remembered from All Soulsô Day 

Saturday, August 20 5 pm Bob Krajnik, by Norm & Donna 

Sunday, August 21 8:30 am In Celebration of Marie Rakoczyôs 90th Birthday, 
by Sue Schwartz & Mary Ann Pietrzak 

Sunday, August 21 11 am Jim Moeller, by Denise OôDea Drushler 

` 

 
 

 
Doris Ellis, Don Murray, Rita Kowalik, Diane Marts and Ann 
Marie Price. 

 
Fr. Dan  is returning to celebrate Mass with us on Wednesday, August 24th  at 
10 am in the church. Weôll have a complimentary breakfast afterward in the 
parish hall. All are w elcome and encouraged to attend!  

 
ALTAR FLOWERS THIS WEEKEND are In Memory of David Kociszewski, 
donated by Stan Kociszewski and family . Thank you for enhancing our 
worship with the beauty of Godôs flowers! 
 

GET TO GABRIELôS CLOSET Thrift S hop  at the Bread of Life 
Outreach Center , and use your Groupon coupon  for great 
savings! Gabeôs Closet is also having a Summer Clearance Sale 
from Aug 16 -27th . All summer clothes and accessories (excluding 
jewelry) are 50% off. The $2 Bag Sale happens Aug 27th . 

Gabeôs Closet is open  Tues. & Wed. 10 amï2 pm, Thurs. 3ï6 pm, Sat. 10 amï1 pm. 
 
In todayôs Gospel, Jesus said to his disciples: ñI have come to set the earth on 
fire, and how I wish it were already blazing! There is a baptism with which I 
must be baptized, and how great is my anguish until it be accomplished! ñ 
 

Your gift to the Society to assist those suffering in poverty will help óset 
the earth on fire ô with that of Godôs love. You teach your children a life long 
lesson by encouraging them to contribute to the "Poor Box ." God bless all. 

The next First Friday Mass is September  2nd at 9:00 am in the Ch urch . 

Confession s: Saturday s from 4:00 - 4:30 pm  
 

http://www.breadoflifecolden.org/
http://www.breadoflifecolden.org/
https://www.groupon.com/deals/gabriel-s-closet-thrift-shop-inside-of-bread-of-life-outreach-colden-ny


   

PLEASE MAKE WELCOME REV. ED WIECZOREK, who 
joins us this weekend to celebrate the Masses and tell us 
about the work of Unbound , a lay Catholic sponsorship 
ministry that helps children and elderly in 20 developing 
countries. 

To learn more, call (800) 875-6564 or visit Unbound online at www.unbound.org. 
 

ROSARY ALTAR SOCIETY MEETS TUESDAY , AUGUST 16TH at 11 am in the 
parish hall. Bring along your bag lunch; desserts and beverages will be provided by 
hostesses Nancy Sojka and Barbara Pusztay.  
 

òWhen we do the best we can, we never know what miracle is wrought in our life, 
or in the life of another.ó Helen Keller 

  

Our sincere thanks to all the parents who returned their 
completed Growing In Faith Together (GIFT) registration forms 
and fee to the rectory  last week.  

If you missed the deadline, but still want to enroll your child in GIFT 
for 2016-17, please call Kathy Kita  at 652-3153. 
 

IS THERE A CATECHIST IN YOU?  Weôre still praying weôll be blessed with 
a Catechist for our 6th Grade GIFT  classðperhaps it will be YOU!? We 
also welcome Aides for all classes .  
Please consider sharing your faith and your gifts of time and talent with 
the youth who are the future of our parish and Church! Call us at 652-3153. 
 

Catechists & Aides, and interested newcomers, too! ðItôs time to prepare for the new 
GIFT season! Weôre having a Team meeting on Tuesday, August 16th at 7 pm in the 

parish hall.  Thank you! 
 
 

PRAYER SERVICE FOR PEACE AND RECONCILIATION  

 
 

Join us  Monday, August 22nd at 7 pm as we gather to  pray for a resolution to the 
violence and discord throughout the United States and the world.  Our hope is to 
assemble people of good will to pray for peace in the world and in our country, local 

communities and in our families ~ in the hearts of all Godôs people. 
 

Light refreshments and fellowship will immediately follow the service. 
Please share this invitation with family and friends. 

We welcome all who wish to join in prayer for peace and reconciliation. 
 

http://www.unbound.org/


   

OUR MISSION OF MERCY We ask our St. George family to be generous as possible, so 
we can fulfill our mission of mercy as we journey in faith together. Last weekôs Sunday  
Offerings  totaled $3,638.00. Offerings for Maintenance and Capital Improvements  
totaled $621.00. The collection for the Retired Diocesan Priestsô Medical Benefits Fund 
yielded $708.00. May God bless you abundantly for your generosity! 
 

MISSION CO-OP VISIT AND SECOND COLLECTION POSTPONED TO 
NOVEMBER 5-6! Weôve decided to postpone our Mission Co-Op, scheduled 
for August 20-21, to November 5-6, to give everyone a chance to get to know 
Sr. Lori and Fr. Jim better. If youôve already made your contribution to this 
collection through your Mission Co -Op Offering Envelope , rest assured that 

it will be reflected in the total overall offerings for the Mission Co-Op, after we receive the 
balance of the offerings on Nov. 5-6. 
 

CARING FOR THE CAREGIVER  Are you caring for a loved one full 
time? Would you like some free time each week? Caring for the 
Caregiver  does just that! Weôve been serving East Aurora and nearby 
communities for over 11 years. Weôre staffed by trained, reliable, 
outstanding, knowledgeable volunteers, who provide a friendly visit, in 
pairs, to the ill loved one while the caregiver is given some free time. 
No nursing care is provided. This is a free service, and references are provided. 
Contact: Anita Conron 652-9424; Jody Dowdall 655-0725; or Nora Snyder 652-7978. 
 

ARE YOU CELEBRATING 50, 60 OR 70 YEARS OF MARRIAGE  IN 2016?  
The Diocese of Buffalo wants to honor you with a special Diocesan 
ceremony, scheduled for Sunday, October 23rd  at 3 pm  at St. Josephôs 

Cathedral , followed by a reception at the Adamôs Mark Hotel. Family 
members are encouraged and most welcome to attend, but seating is limited, so please call 
the office at 652-3153 or email stgeorge.wf@gmail.com, so we can register you as soon as 
possible. Sponsored by the Office of Family Life Ministries . 
 
ST. MARYôS HIGH SCHOOL 21ST ANNUAL CAR SHOW AND  CHICKEN BBQ   
Sunday,  Aug. 21st , from noon - 4 pm . Rain or shine, at 142 Laverack Ave. 
in Lancaster. 100% of the proceeds from the event will directly benefit 
the students of St. Maryôs.  

¶ Car Show - Pre-registration for the car show is $18 per car, due 
by August 19th. Registration also at 9 am on the day of the event 
($20 per car), limited to the first 200 cars. More than 80 special awards are available, 
including many hand-crafted trophies.  

¶ Chicken BBQ Dinner - $10 each. 
Weôll also have a food court, a 50/50 raffle and lots of door prizes. Call St. Maryôs High 
School at 683-4824, or visit www.smhlancers.org. 
 

 

ñLikeò us on Facebook , at www.facebook.com/StGeorgeWestFalls 
ñFollowò us on Twitter , too at www.twitter.com/stgeorgewf1 

mailto:stgeorge.wf@gmail.com
http://www.smhlancers.org/
http://www.facebook.com/StGeorgeWestFalls
https://twitter.com/stgeorgewf1


   

 



   

 


